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From: Amber L
To: Body-Worn Camera Feasibility Review Committee
Subject: Support ban on the use of Facial Recognition
Date: Thursday, November 19, 2020 5:03:40 PM


Dear Committee Members,


I am voicing my support for instituting a ban on using facial recognition to identify persons of
interest.  I support this ban because research has shown that this technology disproportionately
affects people of color, and as Americans, we have a right to an expectation of privacy.  


Thank you for your time,


Amber Lefers
620 Pine Street
Madison, WI 
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